
Dear Industry Partners,  

 

To go along with the announcement that we will commence travel from LHR next month 

please see below instructions in regarding to reissuing LGW tkts 

 

To cope with the tax-related issue brought by the airport change from LGW to LHR, 

please be advised of the following handling guidelines. 

 

1. Passengers holding CI/AE valid tickets including BP00 with confirmed bookings on 

TPE-LGW v.v. (status HK) affected by the airport change, 

a. Rebooked to TPE-LHR v.v., any tax difference shall be waived provided that RBD 

remains unchanged. 

b. Rebooked to TPE-LHR v.v., any fare/tax differences shall be collected provided that 

RBD is changed. 

 

2. Passengers holding CI/AE valid tickets including BP00 with confirmed bookings on 

TPE-LGW which are "unaffected" or without confirmed bookings, 

a. Rebooked to TPE-LHR v.v., any tax difference shall be collected. 

 

3. As for those un-ticketed bookings, please price the new itinerary and issue tickets 

accordingly. 

 

4. Rebooked to TPE-LGW v.v. with tickets issued on TPE-LHR v.v., any tax difference 

shall not be refunder. 

 

5. Other relevant handling guidelines, please refer to applicable COMP (e.g. 2020-

QT115-SZ or the updated version at a later stage) or ticket rules. 

 

 



 


